
 

 

 
15 January 2022 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
“Exchange Plaza”, 
Bandra - Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), 
Mumbai – 400 051 

BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub: Reply to clarification sought on news item  
 
Ref: “Vodafone Idea Limited” (IDEA / 532822) 
 
“This has reference to your communication dated 14 January 2022, seeking clarification on 
news item appearing in www.economictimes.com captioned “Vodafone Idea may tap FCCB 
route to raise $750 mn-$1 bn.”  
 
In this regard, we wish to inform you that the Board of Directors at its meeting held on                            
4 September 2020, had approved raising of funds upto an aggregate amount of Rs. 25,000 
crore, the intimation of which was already filed with the Stock Exchanges on 4 September 
2020. The Company keeps exploring various opportunities and options for fund raising, within 
the authorizations given by the Board. As and when such proposals are considered by the 
Board of Directors of the Company that warrant disclosures, the Company complies with the 
disclosure obligations under the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI Listing Regulations”). Currently no such proposal has been approved 
by the Board. 
 
We wish to reiterate and clarify the Company will comply with SEBI Listing Regulations and duly 
keep the stock exchanges informed. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours truly, 
For Vodafone Idea Limited 

 
Pankaj Kapdeo 
Company Secretary 
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